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My name Evelin Molina Dacker and I support House Bill 2458.  

 

As an Integrative Primary Care Physician in Salem Oregon since 1996 I have worked  

to provide high quality family care that is sex positive and affirming for folx of all 

genders and sexual orientation.  I see first hand how important it is to integrate 

sexual health within primary care.  I support this bill because I believe that conversion 

therapy is unethical and harmful.  My life work is to create a safe space for LGBTQIA 

youth and adults helping people through illness, trauma and life transitions.  By 

passing this bill we can ensure a safer medical and therapeutic experience  for ALL 

Oregonians. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Evelin Dacker, MD 

 


